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Falls City Council discusses street sweeper options
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Council received an update on issues with the city
streetsweeper when they met last week.

City Administrator Kevin Cluskey said the 12-year-old street sweeper routinely
ends up in the City Shop for repairs after it is used.

Cluskey said the price tag for a new streetsweeper is $245 thousand. The City has
budgeted $130 thousand for a new machine. The current machine has an
estimated trade value of $35 thousand.

Rose Equipment is working with the City to determine the cost of make upgrades

to fix what have become regular issues so see if the current machine can be used
for another year or two.
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